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ABOUT CHPAMS: MEMBERS’ UPDATES  
CAREER UPDATES 
 

Alex Z. Fu, Ph.D., Associate Professor at the Department of Quantitative Health Sciences in 
Cleveland Clinic, is taking a new position as an Associate Professor in the Cancer Control Program 
at the Department of Oncology at Georgetown University Medical Center on February 1st, 2012. 

 

MEETINGS 
 

On November 28th 2011, CHPAMS members (Chen, Zhuo [Adam], PhD; Feng, Zhanlian, PhD; Li, Rui, 
PhD; Li, Zheng, PhD; Ni, Angela, BA; Shi, Lu, PhD; Zhang, Kun, MS; Zhang, Yusheng MD, MPH) held a 
conference call with Dr. Seth Goldenberg, President of the Asia Pacific Bio Intelligence, LLC (APBI). 
Dr. Goldenberg introduced himself and his company, Asia Pacific Bio Intelligence, LLC. The aim of 
APBI is to serve as a bridge between U.S. and Chinese pharmaceutical, healthcare services, and 
medical device companies. Dr. Zhanlian Feng discussed his research on nursing homes in Nanjing, 
China. The group further discussed elderly care market in China and how the U.S. experience may 
be used to improve elderly care in China.  
 
If you are interested in learning more about this topic, please refer to an earlier article by Dr. Feng, 
“Charting an Inevitable Course: Building Institutional Long-term Care for a Rapidly Aging Population 
in China”, China Health Review, Volume 2, Issue 2, pages 2-5.  




